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Ledbetter, Heather

From: Martha DiChiara <martha.dichiara@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 1:38 PM

To: ConCom

Subject: proposed senior community development on West Street and Hancock St

Good afternoon. 

My husband and I have been Wrentham residents and homeowners since 1976; first on Beach Street nearer the town center 
and, since 1989, on Carriage House Lane in Sheldonville. 

We are absolutely opposed to the construction of  both of these proposed communities.  I do feel that senior housing is a 
necessary component of a community - but - do not think this is an appropriate site. 

These are wetlands..... the trucking in of fill would destroy the balance nature has developed in this area and have a detrimental 
effect on the existing homes and properties in the immediate vicinity. 

I believe this site is also being considered at the possible location of a desperately needed town well to service the Sheldonville 
area, and in my opinion, that should take precedence over any new private development.  Why put at risk the welfare of existing 
homes and residents? 

Please listen to the residents who live nearby and do not vote in favor of this development. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

-- 

Martha DiChiara
80 Carriage House Lane
Wrentham, MA


